
 
 
 
No. A4/13535/2010/HRD       Date : 20/12/2010 
 
From 
   The Director 
To 
         Head of All IHRD Institutions 
 
Sir, 

Sub:-  IHRD – Mobile CUG Scheme – consent letter – reg:- 
Ref:- This office Circular.No.25/2010/A4 IHRD dtd 4/11/10. 
 

With reference to the above, those IHRD staff members who had requested to 

join the CUG Scheme of BSNL mobile connection by including their existing 

Prepaid/ Postpaid connection to this scheme, are requested to send a consent letter in 

the prescribed format (enclosed as attachment) to IHRD Headquarters through the 

head of the institution at the earliest, for further action in the matter. 

 
         Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
                  Sd/-     
    DIRECTOR 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
S.20.12.10 
 



From 

          {Name& Billing address-(personal)} 

 

 

 

 

 

To 

           The CGMT 

           BSNL, Trivandrum-33 

 

 

 

                     Sub:   Consent for migration of the existing BSNL mobile into IHRD CUG -           

                               Scheme- reg:-. 

 

 

                     Sir, 

 

                                      I,  sri/smt …………………………………..working in IHRD organization 

( Name of the institution) as ……….. ……………………hereby convey my consent for migrating 

my present working BSNL Mobile No…………under (postpaid/prepaid) scheme to IHRD CUG 

plan CUGKL 19-149. My billing address is as follows. 

 

………………………. 

………………………. 

………………………. 

………………………. 

 

                                                                                                  Signature  

                                                                                                   (Name) 


